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I oppose the Vendor Tax. The proposal to push the tax during a pandemic, where many people are 

concerned about the spread of Corona Virus and are consequently losing their jobs or out of income 

because of lock down is quite unreasonable. Furthermore, this is discriminatory of people in the area 

of the Aerotropolis. Moreover, the everyday working class should not have to pay for the 

development of a future city. 


